
 

    
 

FOI_0738_2022-23 – FOI Request Concerning –
Decontamination / Infection Control  
 

1. Does the Trust have a Decontamination Lead(s), and which site are they based? 
 
No, as we do not have sterile services at Solent NHS Trust.  Decontamination queries 
would go to the IPC team. 
 

2. Can you provide an email address for the above contact? 
 
ipc@solent.nhs.uk 
 

3. Does the Trust have an Infection Control Lead(s), and which site are they based? 
 
Yes.  The Main office is based at St Mary’s Community Health Campus, Milton Road, 
Portsmouth. 
 

4. Can you provide an email address for the above contact? 
 
Bethany.carter@solent.nhs.uk 
 

5. Does the Trust hold a regular Decontamination Risk Assessment Group meeting, 
and when was the last one undertaken? 
 
No 
 

6. Which other roles also attend the Decontamination Risk Assessment Group 
meeting? 
 
N/A  


